

Newsletter

Fall 16'/Winter 17'

Recovery-Restoration-Renewal

Dear Friend,

We are writing you to update you on all the exciting things that have been happening at FNRC!

Fall Women's Retreat



Over 20 women attended the Fall Women's Retreat at FNRC. The ladies were inspired, some comments included, "I believe God brought me here for a reason" and "all retreats should be like this". It was encouraging to hear the women share about the faithfulness of God in their lives.

Moms Helping Moms

"Moms Helping Moms" continues to grow because of our new supporters. This program is very dear to FNRC. We hope that you will consider supporting this cause! In the past four months we have distributed





27 bundles to new moms from fly-in First Nations Communities. We trust these baby bundles help encourage these moms as they begin their journey of motherhood.

Have you checked out our website? www.firstnationsrc.org

- Easy to use
- Online Applications for participants
- Details and updates on our programs
- Donate online!

Vacation Bible School

This summer we hosted Vacation Bible School for one week in August. The theme was "Weird Animals" and we learned about how we are all unique and wonderfully made by God! We had an average of 30 kids per day. A big thank-you to a wonderful team of local volunteers! This was a great opportunity to meet children and their parents who had not previously participated in our programs.









Bible Study



Putting Christ first in all things we do, takes practice and persistence day after day. We endeavor to be like Him as we learn to fol-

low Him. 2Tim 2:15 tells us to guard ourselves against deceit by knowing what

scripture teaches. That is our goal and purpose on Monday Night Bible study, to learn to be like Jesus, by following His lead.

"I like the fellowship and getting to know each other"

"I like learning the word of God and encouraging each other"

Cookie Club and Third Thursday

Cookie Club and Third Thursday began again in September after the summer break. We are learning about Mount Everest in Cookie Club and how God can help us overcome our challenges. Three times a month we invite children of different age groups from Whitefish Bay and Kejick Bay to hang out, have fun, and eat cookies! We typically expect anywhere from 15-25 children to attend. These programs will continue into the fall and winter of 2016. Jenna has also been volunteering at the Kejick Bay school to further develop her friendship with the children of Lac Seul.



The girls are prepared to "climb" Mount Everest

UPCOMING EVENTS

- Single Moms Residential Counselling Intake- a five day residential counselling program specifically for single moms from other First Nations communities and Lac Seul First **Nations**
- Grief and Forgiveness Workshop—a two day interactive teaching held at the centre

We invite you to get involved!

As a charitable organization we rely on your generous donations. This season, please consider donating to FNRC. You can also check our online "wish list" for a list of items or volunteer services we are looking for. As always, your prayers are appreciated! Feel free to email or call us. We would love to chat with you!

We are expecting!

FNRC is happy to announce that we are expecting a new resident to come live at the centre! Charles and Jenna are expecting a boy in March 2017.

